
The BEAR Necessities 
8/13/24 
 
Good morning, Golden Bears!   
 
 
Today is Tuesday, August 13th, 2024.  
 
 
We need four more students for the SMS Spell Bowl Team. The Spell Bowl 
season is very short.  We only have one meet on November 6th.  If you love to 
spell, join the Spell Bowl Team.  See Mr. Anspaugh in the library or Mr. Moore 
in room 409 for more information. 
 
 
As you can see, BearTV is short-staffed.  Mr. Anspaugh will be having 
auditions soon to fill the four spots we have available.  Any SMS student is 
eligible to audition.  BearTV members need to be able to communicate 
clearly, read fluently from the screen, and be flexible for last-minute 
changes.  Mr. Anspaugh does not have an audition date scheduled yet, but you 
may pick up an application in the library.  Applications are due this Friday. 
 
 
Events: 
Kona Ice will be here on Friday! 



 
 
Lunch Today: 
Taco tots, Spicy Chicken, Hot Dog, or Cheeseburger 
Pizza and Nacho bar  
Grab and Go sandwiches and salads 
 
Have a great day and GO BEARS! 
 
 
 
 


